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JESUS’ TIME:  God promised Abraham that he would 

have many descendants. We are some of the 

descendants that are as numerous as the stars in the 

sky.  Abraham’s faith is OUR faith.  We are saved by 

trusting in God’s promises, especially the promise of 

forgiveness in His Son, Jesus! 

 

Bb is for bears and balloons and balls!  The 

children’s activities all revolved around the letter B.  

We ate bananas and berries and bagels, built with 

blocks, searched for bugs, played with balls and 

balloons, and had fun building friendships in the 

process.   

 

CHILDCARE SIGN-UP FORMS for the week of Fall 

Break will be sent home in your child’s backpack 

THIS WEEK.  Please fill out and return to your child’s 

teacher if you need childcare during Fall Break in 

October. You must sign up in advance, because we 

will need extra staffing for the different age-groups. 

 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES will be held the 

week of October 12. Due to glitches in Miss 

Marshall’s schedule that week, we have decided to 

use old-fashioned paper and pen sign-up sheets, 

instead of the sign-up link.  Watch for these sign-up 

sheets on the desks as you walk in the building, 

beginning next Monday, October 5.   

 

RAIN BOOTS/SNOW BOOTS:  If your child wears 

boots in the morning, please send a pair of play 

shoes so they can change out of their boots for the 

morning.   

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR MANY SNACK DONATIONS! 

A couple of people have asked if there is anything 

we didn’t receive that they could bring in.  Here’s the 

list:  Carton of Goldfish crackers, plain bagels, 

strawberry cream cheese, Wheat Thins, Club 

crackers, Triscuits, burrito-sized tortillas, and peach 

slices.  We’re hoping this carries us through at least 

Thanksgiving, if not Christmas, and we will restock 

again in early 2021. 

 

THANK YOU to all who came to COOK’S NIGHT OUT 

on Tuesday.  Thank you, also, to the Board of 

Christian Education, which sponsored this fun event!  

They made a Tuesday seem like a Friday!   

 

FALL BREAK IS OCTOBER 14-16.  Look below for the 

details of that week, and mark your calendars.  

 

ADD A JACKET TO YOUR CHILD’S MORNING 

CHECKLIST!  Please send a jacket every day.  

Sometimes the morning temps are in the 40s or 50s.  

The health department recommends that we play 

outside every day that we can, unless it is storming 

or icy.  Licensing says we can go outside when the 

temperature is between 20 and 90 degrees. 

 

 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

 

MONDAY AND TUESDAY, OCTOBER 12 AND 13: 

Parent-Teacher conferences 

 

WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY, OCTOBER 14 AND 

15: No morning preschool classes.  Childcare 

available for full-time students via sign-up. 

 

FRIDAY: TRINITY IS CLOSED COMPLETELY FOR OUR 

ANNUAL FALL EDUCATOR’S CONFERENCE 

 

 


